
From: Quincy Powers <powersranch@outlook.com>
Date: November 30, 2022 at 6:03:42 AM PST
To: Bob Main <rmain@co.coos.or.us>, John Sweet <jsweet@co.coos.or.us>, Melissa
Cribbins <mcribbins@co.coos.or.us>
Cc: dcrowe@bandondunesresort.com
Subject: Letter in Support of the New River Dunes Project

﻿

This Message originated outside your organization.

Dear Commissioners Main, Sweet, and Cribbins

It has come to my attention that the New River Dunes Project has a hearing in front of your 
planning commission this Thursday evening, unfortunately I will be out of town and unable to 
attend, but would like to go on record as being in full support of this project.

Mr. Keizer and the Bandon Dunes Golf Resort has done wonders for Coos County, the 
Southwest Oregon Coast, as well as the whole state of Oregon.  The Bandon Dunes Golf Resort 
is the premier golf resort not only in the USA, but in the world.  He has brought hundreds of 
good paying jobs to our community, and brings in thousands of guests every year to enjoy the 
splendor of the Southwest Oregon coast.  The economic impact from his investment and vision 
is astonishing.  I cannot think of anyone that has done more for our region in the last 20 years 
than Mr. Keizer and the Bandon Dunes Golf Resort.

Mr. Keiser has a strong and proven history in taking gorse covered land and turning it into 
world-class golf while also preserving the natural resources on and around it.  He has certainly 
earned the right to further his vision with the New River Dunes Project.

Please forward my letter of support to the Planning Commission members.  
I would have done so myself, but their contact information is not listed on your website.

Sincerely,
Quincy 

Powers
President
Powers Ranch Co.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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